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Drought Information Center

February 19, 1999

The only data available this morning is ground water, which was obtained via modem. The internet 
connection was inoperative.

Most ground water levels throughout the state were slightly below those of the previous day (Feb. 17 
and 18 readings were compared). Ground water ranged from 0.48 ft lower to 0.21 feet higher with an 
average water level decrease of .05 feet. 
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